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Roadmap to Recovery Workshop in Colorado
Springs

Colorado Springs Gazette

The United Policyholders, a nonprofit consumer group, will hold another of its “Roadmap to Recovery”
workshops Thursday to help those who lost property in the Black Forest and Waldo Canyon fires and
2013 floods. The free workshop, scheduled for 6 p.m. Thursday at the Woodmen Valley Chapel, 8292
Woodmen Valley View, will include experts in valuing losses and negotiating settlements.
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